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3 July 2018 

 
Port of Tauranga  

Annual Results Announcement Date 
 
 
The Port of Tauranga Limited advises that its annual results for the year ended 30 June 2018 
will be released to the New Zealand Exchange on Friday 24 August 2018 at approximately 
8.30am. 
 
 
 
For further details, contact: 

Steve Gray 
Chief Financial Officer 
Port of Tauranga Limited 
Ph: 07 572 8805 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


